


Housing
Our monitoring of planning applications is more
organised. Andrew Mortimer and Glen Robinson
have joined the recently reformed Hull Road
Planning Panel and help the regular monitoring of
all planning applications. The Panel are looking for
more members so if you are interested in helping
out please let us know.

City of York Council lost our petition on Permitted
Development (!) but eventually considered it
alongside the new Local Plan.

We have urged the Council to use laws to bring
vacant properties on the estate back into use which
will help address the shortage of housing in York.

Environment
Some residents have told us that you have been
inconvenienced by neighbours having noisy late
night parties or hedges growing out across you

pavements. Don’t forget you can report such issues
direct to the council using their website or giving
them a call on 01904 551550. Contact us if you need
advice. Remember we have no direct powers of
enforcement but we know how to report issues and
chase them up if you see no action.

This year the council have planted new trees, wild
flowers and bulbs round the Estate. We worked with
them to make sure they were put in the right
location.

We have also begun discussions with the ward
councillors about provision of community notice
boards, benches and picnic tables on the field.

Community Allotment
New volunteers are needed to help with the
community allotment on the field. Please get in
touch if you are interested in helping.


